
November 2023
Dear Strathcona Families, 

We are now into November and Daylight Savings Time has

come to an end, meaning an extra hour of sleep. Students are

reflecting in classrooms about their learning so far this term,

and can’t wait to share their growth with you at Student Led

Conferences. Please send back your preferred conference

times, and a time wil l be assigned for your family to visit

classrooms on November 16th and 17th. This is an opportunity

for students to review their learning portfolios with you, and

the teacher wil l  be available to answer any questions about

report cards or your child’s learning. 

On Friday November 3rd, our staff participated in a teacher

led workshop with a focus on “Steam” learning (which stands

for science, technology, engineering, arts, and math). Staff

worked and collaborated in groups to create with different

building materials, which was a fun and engaging way to

learn.  We can’t wait to show you all of the things students

have been working on in a few weeks at Student Led

Conferences! Please see the important dates regarding report

cards and conferences on page 3.  

Take care and see you soon!

Jeremy Midford                                 Helen Sabater-Fixe

Principal                                           Vice Principal

STRATHCONA SCHOOL

IMPORTANT DATES

FRIDAY 
NOVEMBER 17
NO SCHOOL
STUDENT LED
CONFERENCES

FRIDAY 
NOVEMBER 3
NO CLASSES
PROFESSIONAL
DEVELOPMENT

THURSDAY
NOVEMBER 16
EVENING STUDENT
LED CONFERENCES



 

Arrival at School
Drop Off at School: 

Supervision outdoors in the morning starts at 8:40 am. 

At lunch, please bring students no earlier than 12:50 pm ,  as
supervision is l imited due to our lunch program.  

Student Pick Up: Important Info

Students wil l  be walked outside with their teacher into their
pick up and drop off l ine on the hard top. Parents/guardians
and older siblings wil l  pick up students from their designated
line. Please do not double park or stop along Alfred Avenue
for pickup. Students will not be dismissed from their line
to a parent in a vehicle. This is for safety! Please park, exit
your vehicle, and pick up your child from their classroom
line. Thank you for keeping everyone safe!

Thank you for your continued support in making our entry and
exit times safe for all of our Strathcona families! 

Reminder: Daylight Savings Time Ends
Sunday November 5th

IMPORTANT REMINDERS



We are excited to host families on November 16th and 17th for Student Led
Conferences. These conferences are an opportunity to showcase student growth
over this past term, and celebrate their achievements! Classroom teachers wil l  also
be available to answer any and all questions regarding your child’s learning. 
There are some changes to report cards in Manitoba this year and how children are
being assessed. Please join us for a meal in the gym during your scheduled
conference time. 

November 1st - Letters go home from the school to choose conference times
November 7th - Letters due back at school with preferred times from families
November 9th - Student Led Conference Appointment Times go home to families
November 15th - Report Cards go home
November 16th - Student Led Conferences 4:00-7:00 pm
November 17th - Student Led Conferences 9:00 am - 12:00 pm
  

 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES

NOVEMBER LEARNING IN PROGRESS






